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PROPOSED CHANGES IN STORE 
 

 
Dear Members  
 
Yesterday afternoon 31/1/17, ASDA retail informed your National Forum reps of proposed changes 
which could affect areas of the store operation nationally.  In 19 stores there could also be an impact 
in 1 other area. 
   
Cash Office 
This could impact on around 1700 staff. 
 
HRSS 
This could impact on around 1004 staff. 
 
The other area of the proposal is the closure of the grocery pick and collect operation, which could 
impact on 84 staff in 19 stores. 
 
All of the above is at the beginning of a consultation process and all ideas and options will be 
discussed with the company over this period. 
 
As always our objective will be no enforced job losses or downgrading of T&Cs. The company have 
stated their aim is to re-deploy. Redundancy will be a last resort. 
 
If you have any concerns please contact your local GMB union rep or GMB office for assistance. 
They are there to help. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Bob Crosby 
Bob Crosby 
National Officer 
0207 391 6724 
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